
 
      AL MANAR INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL 

From the Principal’s Desk: -          Circular: No: AMIS/SC/1037/97/24-25                                    Feb 02, 2025 

Dear Parent, 

Creating memories with a day for learning and laughter & a movie at a time… 

Learning should be joyful and full of excitement as it is life’s greatest adventure. Providing our students, a break from 

their curricular routine, the school has organized a movie day for the tiny tots of our AMIS Kindergarten, on Feb 03, 

2025 - Monday for UKG Classes and Feb 04, 2025 - Tuesday for Play School & LKG Classes. We believe that movie 

day provides a wonderful opportunity for our young learners to Enjoy a fun and engaging learning experience, fostering 

imagination, and developing social-emotional skills. This may also develop listening and comprehension skills. 

The parents are requested to take care of the following points: - 
 

 Students should come in proper uniform and the usual school timings in effect shall be followed.  

 They should carry lunch box and water bottle (properly labeled). 

 Avoid sending any Notebook or Textbooks.  

 You may send only School Diary. 
 

Please see to it that they do not miss this opportunity to enjoy the day with their friends & teachers.  
 

  Sd/- 
Principal 
 
 


